
 

 

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

February 13, 2023 Via Email Only 

Permittees of the Marina del Rey Watershed Management Group1 

CORRECTION OF MINOR TYPOGRAPHICAL ERROR ON LETTER OF APPROVAL, 
WITH CONDITIONS, OF THE MARINA DEL REY WATERSHED MANAGEMENT 
PROGRAM AGENCIES’ WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PROGRAM (WMP) 
PURSUANT TO THE REGIONAL MUNICIPAL SEPARATE STORM SEWER SYSTEM 
(MS4) WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AND NATIONAL POLLUTANT 
DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT FOR THE LOS ANGELES 
REGION (NPDES PERMIT NO. CAS004004; ORDER NO. R4-2021-0105) 

Dear Marina del Rey Watershed Management Program Agencies: 

The Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board (Los Angeles Water Board or 
Board) on February 6, 2023 issued an approval with conditions of the revised Marina 
del Rey Watershed Management Program (MdR WMP) Plan dated June 30, 2021. 

Please take note of the following minor typographical error in the afore mentioned letter 
that has been updated to state the correct watershed group that submitted the original 
draft WMP: 

Original language, page 1: “This letter (1) conditionally approves the MdR WMP 
submitted by the Malibu Creek Watershed Management Group (Group) subject 
to additional revisions of the WMP, (2) reviews compliance metrics for Water 
Body-Pollutant Combinations (WBPCs) and (3) specifies additional requirements 
including requirements for an updated adaptive management process.” 

Corrected Language, page 1: “This letter (1) conditionally approves the MdR 
WMP submitted by the Marina del Rey Watershed Management Group (Group) 
subject to additional revisions of the WMP, (2) reviews compliance metrics for 
Water Body-Pollutant Combinations (WBPCs) and (3) specifies additional 
requirements including requirements for an updated adaptive management 
process.” 

 
1 Permittees of the Marina del Rey Watershed Management Group include the County of Los Angeles, 
and the Los Angeles County Flood Control District, and the cities of Los Angeles, and Culver City. 
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If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Ivar Ridgeway, Municipal Stormwater 
Permitting Unit Supervisor by email at Ivar.Ridgeway@waterboards.ca.govor by phone 
at (213) 620-2150. 

Sincerely, 

for Renee Purdy 
Executive Officer 

cc: Bruce Hamamoto, County of Los Angeles 
Jalaine Q. Verdiner, County of Los Angeles 
Paul Choy, County of Los Angeles 
Alfredo Magallanes, City of Los Angeles 
Sean Singletary, City of Culver City 
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